April 9, 2024

The Honorable Andrew Friedson

Montgomery County Council

Council Office Building

100 Maryland Avenue, 6th Floor

Rockville, MD 20850

Dear Council President Friedson,

I am writing to support Montgomery Community Media (MCM) and its diverse programs. As a preacher, I have had the privilege of working alongside the MCM team for more than 12 years.

MCM provides training and access to media technologies. MCM is committed to cultivating the voices in our community that might otherwise not be heard. MCM continues to meet the needs of the diverse population of Montgomery County. From a personal experience, such as being recognized by people of different ethnicities in public gatherings, I could realize the impact of connecting people through MCM, the need for MCM in our community is significant.

I wholeheartedly support MCM and believe that it has the potential to make a deeper impact in the community we serve. I greatly appreciate your support for the year 2025.

Sincerely,

Bo E Chang

Rev. Bo E Chang